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Commonw Edison -
One First Nati~aza, Chicago, Illinois 
Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767 
Chicago, Illinois 60690 

Mr. D. J. Skovholt 
Assistant DireGtor for 

Operating Reactors 
Directorate of Licensing 
Off ice of Regulation 
U.S. Atomic Energy commissi<?n 
Was_hington, D. c. 20545 

December 

Subject: -
' 

Review of Dresden Units 2 and 3 and Quad­
Cities Units 1 and 2 for' control Circuit 
Deficiencies - AEC Dkt<::;>~.!...~, 50-249, 
50-254 arid 50-265 

Dear Mr. Skovholt: 

In a letter to· you dated March 7, 197.l .. concerning 
this matter, it was indicated that the long-term corrective 
actions would be:completed by January 1974, and until then 
administrative controls would be initiated to overcome the defi­
ciencies identified.- Based on the latest review of the 
schedule for long-term corrective actions, which involve 
~ontrol·circuit modifications, _the installation will be 
completed at Quad-Cities Station in January 1974 and at 
Dresden Station in February 1974. These schedules are 
dependent on receiving the necessary eqtiiprnent by mid-January 
and mid-February 1974 (respectively.). _ 

'' 
I~ is not expected that any_ further change in these 

schedules will be necessary; however you will be notified if 
changes do occu.~. - The administrative· controls will be 
maintained until tpe deficiencies are eliminated by these 
modifications. 

Very truly yours, 

·M 
J. E;. Abel 
Nuclear Licensing Administrator 

Boiling Water Reactors 
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